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Dear Chair Grayber, Vice-Chairs Elmer and Muñoz, and Members of the Committee, 

While everyone can recognize that nothing is more universal in the human diaspora 

than the need for food those that work to create our food do not have the same 

protections and agreed upon standards as employees as in any other realm of work. 

Creating a board of experienced individuals and experts to assist Oregon lawmakers 

does no harm to moral law abiding businesses and protects the hard work that 

agricultural workers do. 

 

This is not adding a layer of bureaucracy, this is providing good information to the 

elected officials and connecting them with the voices of their constituency. 

 

vote YES on HB 2548 to create a Farmworker Standards Board and give 

farmworkers the ability to set standards for the industry. 

 

Thank you for your time and efforts. 

-Trevor Becker 


